
MEMORANDUM 
 

    

DATE:  June 11, 2024 
TO:  Fruita Planning Department 
FROM:  John Vasey, Fruita Engineering Department 
SUBJECT: Iron Wheel Filing 1, Final Release 
 
On Thursday, May 30, 2024 the Engineering Department performed an 
inspection of Iron Wheel Subdivision, Filing 1 for the purpose of 
determining Final Acceptance. 
 
The Engineering Department found the project eligible for Final 
Acceptance, as all deficiencies identified in prior inspections have been 
satisfactorily completed.      
 
Please feel free to contact me, if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Vasey, P.E. 
Civil Engineer 


